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European Union Directive Related to 
 

Registration, Evaluation, and Authorization of Chemicals (REACH) 

Declaration Statement 

Detoronics, to the best of our knowledge, does not currently manufacture nor 

import any chemical substances into the EU on their own or in articles within 

products in quantities of 0.1% weight by weight (w/w). 
 

In addition, imported Detoronics products (articles) do not contain chemical 

“Substances of Very High Concern” (SVHCs) intended to be released during the normal 

and reasonably foreseeable conditions of the product’s use as defined by the REACH 

regulation and existing guidance of 241 substances, with the latest substance 

additions, as per the ECHA List updated on 27 June 2024. Thus, Detoronics does not 

currently have a direct REACH obligation to pre-register substances. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


